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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please reduce rates for Rocky Mountain Power customers (Docket 20-035-04) 
1 message

Barbara Stone <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> Sat, Nov 28, 2020 at 12:30 AM
Reply-To: Barbara Stone <new_horizons_js@hotmail.com>
To: Utah Public Service Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Nov 28, 2020 

Utah Public Service Commission 
UT 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

As a customer of Rocky Mountain Power, I urge you to support the Office 
of Consumer Service's position in Docket 20-035-04 to reduce rates for 
Utah customers rather than increase them as proposed by the utility. 
The Office has shown that by reducing the amount of profit and 
employing less costly debt and equity ratios, Rocky Mountain Power 
could nearly eliminate the entire need for a rate increase. 

Thank you for your consideration of Utahns who are deeply impacted by 
this proposed increase and I urge you to support lower rates for Utah 
customers. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Barbara Stone 
2209 Monarch Dr 
Park City, UT 84060 
(435) 647-9802 
new_horizons_js@hotmail.com 
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please reduce rates for Rocky Mountain Power customers (Docket 20-035-04) 
1 message

Gaylene Vernieuw <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> Sun, Nov 29, 2020 at 12:02 PM
Reply-To: Gaylene Vernieuw <vernieuwdj@hotmail.com>
To: Utah Public Service Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Nov 29, 2020 

Utah Public Service Commission 
UT 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

As a customer of Rocky Mountain Power, I urge you to support the Office 
of Consumer Service's position in Docket 20-035-04 to reduce rates for 
Utah customers rather than increase them as proposed by the utility. 
The Office has shown that by reducing the amount of profit and 
employing less costly debt and equity ratios, Rocky Mountain Power 
could nearly eliminate the entire need for a rate increase. 

Thank you for your consideration of Utahns who are deeply impacted by 
this proposed increase and I urge you to support lower rates for Utah 
customers. 

My husband and I are retired and have limited and fixed income. Any
rate hikes from any of our utilities puts us in a position of having to 
choose between those services and our prescriptions and food. Please do 
not raise rates! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Gaylene Vernieuw 
1243 East 2400 North 
Ogden, UT 84414 
(801) 698-0115 
vernieuwdj@hotmail.com 
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